
Hi John 
 

Re: Tree & Group nos. 797, 798, 804, 805,806 & 807 -  trees adjacent to Pensclose 
properties. 
 

                            
 
 



      
  

 
 
Following your enquiry and my subsequent visit the subject location I believe that removing some 
lower branches from the tree groups will have little influence on providing additional light 
penetration to the properties. In my opinion the only way light intensity levels could be increased 



would be to thin the groups by completely removing trees, this however is likely to have a 
detrimental impact on the location aesthetics and the environmental and social benefits they 
provide. 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks 
Paul 
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